
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               16th September 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Respect is something you earn, not something 

that is given’ 
 

Adult Yoga 
 

Adult Yoga/Wellbeing course is starting again 
on Wednesday 21st September at 9.15am.  
Letters have been sent home with a reply slip 
to be returned to school. If you attended the 
course last term please contact school to let 
us know if you wish to continue this term. 
 

Reading Meetings 
 
Now that your child has settled into school, 
they will soon be extremely busy with new 
learning every day. We know that you will 
want to support your child with their 
learning.  For this reason we will regularly 
hold meetings throughout the school year to 
ensure that you are fully informed in all 
aspects of your child’s learning journey. Mrs 
Mullock (Reading and Phonics Lead) will lead a 
meeting which will focus on information for 
parents on reading and phonics to support 
your child at home. The dates and times for 
your child’s class are as follows: 
 
Tue   20  Sep    2:00pm  Y2  Infant Hall 
 
Thu   22  Sep    2.00pm  Y1   Infant Hall 
 
 

Bank Holiday 
 
Following the sad news of the death of 
Queen Elizabeth you will be aware from the 
news that the day of her state funeral has 
been designated a Bank Holiday. All settings 
that are usually closed on Bank Holidays 
should close as a mark of respect. This 
includes schools and colleges. As such we will 
be closed on Monday 19th September and 
will reopen as usual on Tuesday 20th 
September. 

Roald Dahl Day 
 

The children enjoyed learning all about the 
author Roald Dahl. Well done to all children 
who found the ‘golden ticket’. Hope you 
enjoyed your storybooks. There is a writing 
competition going on Seesaw today for all the 
children to take part in – good luck! 
 
 

 Cool Milk 
 

If your child is over 5 and you would like 
them to have milk in school then please follow 
the online instructions to register and make 
payment. If you are entitled to benefit 
related free school meals then your child will 
automatically receive free milk. Please see a 
member of the office staff if you would like 
further information. 
 

www.coolmilk.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

19 Sep    Bank Holiday (school closed) 
20 Sep    Extra Curricular Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
20 Sep    Judo 3-3.45pm 
20 Sep    Y2 Parent Reading Meeting 2:00pm 
21 Sep    Adult Yoga 9.15am 
22 Sep    Y1 Parent Reading Meeting 2:00pm 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       100% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   96%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    94% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    87% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95% 
 
3 classes in green this week…well done  
everyone for fabulous attendance! A 
special well done to Bluebells with 100%!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
95% 

Breakfast Club 
 

Breakfast Club doors open at 8.00am. and close at 
8.15am. The cost is £2 per session preferably 
paid weekly in an envelope. Please book your place 
in advance with Miss Clarke or the school office. 
Thank you. 
 

ParentApp Connect 
 

If you haven’t already done so then you 
will be invited to join ParentApps – this is 
the way forward for us to communicate 
between school and parents. This app is a 
useful tool which gives instant information 
such as letters, newsletters and term 
dates. If you are new to the school, you 
will be sent a link to download the app. 
Should there be any difficulty then a 
member of the office team will be 
available to help. 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Letters have been sent home with the details of 
our Extra Curricular Clubs which will be starting 
next week for children in Y2. After the Christmas 
holidays we will be offering the clubs to Y1. Dates 
and times are as follows: 
 
Book Club     Tue  20 Sep 3:00-3:45pm 
STEM           Tue  20 Sep 3:00-3:45pm 
Science         Tue  20 Sep 3:00-3:45pm 
Multiskills     Mon 26 Sep  3:00-3:45pm 
 

 Reminder 
 

When providing your child with a packed lunch we 
kindly ask that you do not pack any nut based 
products as we have children with severe 
allergies. Thank you  
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team wil be coming in to 
school on Monday 17th October to deliver 
the flu vaccine to all children. Please 
follow the link below to give your consent: 
It is important for you to fill in the form 
even if you do not wish your child to have 
the vaccine. 
 
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 


